
-----Original Message-----
From: Vaishali Chopra <vaishali.chopra1@icloud.com>
Sent: 02 October 2023 05:09
To: Nitya Rao (DEV - Staff) <N.Rao@uea.ac.uk>
Cc: Priya Chopra <priya.choprain@gmail.com>
Subject: Heartfelt condolences

Warning: This email is from outside the UEA system. Do not click on links or attachments unless you expect
them from the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Nitya didi,

Dr. Swaminathan, got introduced to us at home at a very young age as papa’s respected teacher. It has been
so enriching to hear all the stories of his generosity, kindness and commitment for the bigger purpose!
Please accept our heartfelt condolences on his departure from earth but we now have him as an angel
blessing us from heaven.
We believe that such a legend shall always remain with us and guide us in forwarding the cause he has stood
by.
Please take care of yourselves. Love to Soumya di, Madhura di and you🙏

Regards
Vaishali and Priya Chopra


